---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Brian Lauzon <|lauzon@natickpolice.com>
Date: Fri, Mar 17, 2023 at 12:58 PM

Subject: Re: AMVETS

To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna,

I have met extensively with the AMVETS E-board and at this time we would be in support, and recommend that the Select Board, acting as the Local
Licensing Authority for the Town of Natick, approve their application to name Catherine Lopez as the Manager of Record for their on-premise Club
License. We have reviewed in detail, all of the Town's liquor policies with their board and have agreed to recommend further applicable training for Ms.
Lopez while at the same time scheduling additional unannounced site visits, more than additionally scheduled. Lastly, we have established an open
line of communication so that we can be informed about potential issues before they become a problem.

Respectfully submitted,

Deputy Chief Brian G. Lauzon



